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6/24/2009

Alec:  If you haven't seen it yet, here's a draft of the "story" that was requested at the last meeting we had.  It focuses 
on what I believed the workshop participants need to know in order to provide input on construction packages and 
sequencing.  Much of what you have in your outline is within the body of the text, but not all.  Please read through it 
and let me know which other items to add (or modify from what I have written), or maybe stop by and we can discuss 
it. Or better yet maybe we can talk about it tomorrow at the 8:30 meeting.  There are a lot of people working on 
different aspects of the information package and it would be useful for everyone to hear the same thing. 
  
Vic 
  
Vic Oblas 
Construction Program Planning 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
Phone: 206.267.6009 
Email:Oblasv@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov 
  
 

From: Williamson, Alec  
Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2009 12:16 PM 
To: Ludington, Chris (Consultant); Oblas, Vic (Consultant) 
Cc: Phelps, Don (Consultant); Clark, Gordon T. (Consultant) 
Subject: Assumptions for "the story" in preparation for contracting workshop 
 
Hi Chris and Vic- 
  
Attached is my outline for beginning the bored tunnel work program.  At the end I list a few assumptions, and I 
thought it would be good to include those in the write up you are preparing for the participants.  I know that the 
environmental team has a different take on the assumptions, and I would like you to include those as well so that the 
group understands that some of these issues are still in flux.  Please coordinate with Angela/David on the 
environmental side to get their assumptions. 
  
Thanks, 
Alec   
  
Alec Williamson, PE 
Design Engineering Manager 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
Washington State Dept. of Transportation 
206-382-6366 (work) 
206-437-3059 (cell) 
  


